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                    Granada, June 29th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Due to the ongoing Covid19 pandemic, the slow return to normality and the 
uncertainty surrounding the near future, we have decided to further postpone the 
Genomics in Aquaculture symposium. 

The new dates for the next GIA symposium are 5 to 7 May 2021. 

The abstract submission will be open until January 2021, and abstracts will be 
evaluated again then. However, all abstracts submitted so far have already been 
accepted by the organisation, and therefore you can choose to i) keep the current 
abstract, or ii) submit an updated version of the abstract. 

Similarly, if you have already paid the registration and hotel accommodation 
through the GIA webpage, these are valid for next May, and no further action is 
required from you. The system is still open for anyone who has not registered yet. 

In case you cannot make it in May 2021, your registration fee will be 
refunded. Please contact the secretariat (congresosgranada@viajeseci.es) for 
assistance. An official cancellation letter can be downloaded from the GIA2020 
website. 

We look forward to welcoming you all in Granada next May. 

Best wishes, 

 
 

                                                  The GIA2020 Organising Committee 

mailto:congresosgranada@viajeseci.es
https://webmail.ugr.es/#NOP
https://webmail.ugr.es/#NOP

